
 

 
 

           

          BRADFORD ON AVON TOWN COUNCIL 

You are hereby summoned to the Extraordinary Full Council meeting 
of Bradford on Avon Town Council 

On Wednesday 21st July 2021 
At 7.00pm in St. Margaret’s Hall, Bradford on Avon                                                                                                   

                                     Cllr Sarah Gibson 
                                                          Chairman 

                               16th July 2021 

AGENDA 
1. 7.00pm QUESTION TIME OPEN TO THE PRESS AND PUBLIC (not to exceed 30 minutes) The public are 
welcome to ask questions on matters that are on the agenda and other matters at the Chairman's 
discretion. 
The question should not be a statement and limited to no more than 2 minutes. 
 

2. Declarations of Interest 
To receive any Declaration(s) of Interest under The Relevant Authorities (Disclosable Pecuniary Interests) 
Regulations 2012 made under Section 30 (3) of the Localism Act 2011 and under the Code of Conduct 
adopted by the Town Council. 
 

3. Social Distancing Scheme 
Update on the status of the social distancing scheme. 
 

4. Request to Wiltshire Council's CATG (Community Area Transport Group) 
Following the Full Town Council meeting 6th July 2021 and considering the points raised in the debate, 
Bradford on Avon Town Council recommends that Wiltshire Council’s Community Area Transport Group 
(CATG) be asked to:- 
 
•  Consider implementing a permanent ‘no entry’ at the top of Whitehill and examine mitigation  
              measures for some residences where this might raise access issues; 
•  Consider design and implementation of a ‘no right turn’ at the Market Street end of Newtown, 
              subject to the views of residents;   
•            Agree to add additional advisory signage to support pedestrians wishing to socially distance on town 
              centre pavements, should a decision be taken by Wiltshire Council to remove the social distancing   
              scheme once the legal requirement to distance has been removed. 
•            Reiterates its commitment to holding a consultation in the autumn on a future scheme to improve  
              pedestrian safety, vehicle flow and air quality, and to reduce traffic volume. 
 

5. Neighbourhood Plan Working Group 
To discuss which members will attend the Neighbourhood Plan Working Group. Also to decide what outside 
support is required. 
  

 


